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Seven teams in Central region Participate in 2019 ASEAN Information Security Contest

On November 3rd, the regional qualifying round of the 2019 ASEAN Information Security Contest took place at  DTU with the participation of seven teams from the Danang University of Technology (1 team), Duy Tan University (3), Quang Binh University (1) and the Telecommunications University in Nha Trang (2 teams).  
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The contest is sponsored jointly by the Vietnam Information Security Association (VNISA), the Department of Information Technology (Ministry of Education and Training) and the Department of Information Security (Ministry of Information and Communications). 
 
This is the 12th year the contest has been held in Vietnam, but the first time it has been expanded to include the entire ASEAN region. The contest objective is to broaden student experience and guarantee the graduation of highly-qualified Information Security experts. Additional opportunities this year through international testing and exchanges with other ASEAN members have expanded Vietnamese students’ scope even further.
 
33 teams from 14 institutions entered in North Vietnam, 7 teams from 4 institutions in Central region and 32 teams from 14 institutions in the South, which is the most ever from the South. 
 
Teams are tested online in the qualifying rounds and finals. The qualifying round of the 2019 ASEAN Information Security Contest took place at three different locations on November 3rd.   
 
The 2019 Vietnam Information Security Day is scheduled on November 29th in Hanoi. 
 
For further information, see: sv-attt.vnisa.org.vn.
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